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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value —  Compassion 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Tues 23rd Sept       

Year 6 Parents 

Presentation SATS 

preparation 3:00 pm 

Mon 29th Sept 

Skip2BFit whole 

school workshop—

Children to wear PE 

kit on this day 

 

Mon 6th Oct  

Tudor Workshop in 

school—Year 5. 

Please see ParentPay 

Wed 8th Oct        

1066 Workshop in 

school—Year 4. 

Please see ParentPay                   

Thurs 9th Oct  

WW1 Workshop in 

school—Year 6. 

Please see ParentPay  

Friday 24th Oct 

Break up normal day. 

Supporting Families Through the PINS Project:  
A meeting  with PODS  

This week, our school had the privilege of joint hosting a deep-
ly meaningful meeting as part of the PINS (Parent Inclusion and 
Nurture Support) project, where families came together to 
explore how PODS (Parents Opening Doors) can offer practical 
and emotional support for children and their families with neu-
rodiversity and special educational needs. 

This was a moment of connection, understanding, and empow-
erment. Parents were invited to share their experiences, chal-
lenges, and hopes for their children in a safe and welcoming 
space. Representatives from PODS led the discussion with 
warmth and expertise, offering insights into the wide range of 
services available—from peer support groups and advocacy to 
workshops on navigating EHCPs and accessing local resources. 

As a school, we remain committed to fostering inclusive envi-
ronments where every child—and every family—is supported. 
We’re proud to collaborate with initiatives like PINS and organ-

isations like PODS, who champion the voices of parents and carers. 

For those who couldn’t attend, we’ll be sharing resources and future event dates soon. In the meantime, if 

you’d like to learn more about PODS or get involved with the PINS project, please don’t hesitate to reach out 

Home - Together We Can Make a Difference 

Achievement Award 6S TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Joshua Nevaeh & Thomas Lily H 5B Mia U 

Jasleen  Ethan 5G  

Wade  Tony 6KS  

Elsie  Charlie H 6S  

Harvey     

Isabella     

PE Tops 

Our very popular blue and black PE tops are now available on ParentPay to purchase for a limited time only. 

These are not a uniform requirement but can be bought as an additional item and have proved very popular.  

We don’t stock these in school and have to order them in as required so they may take a few weeks for deliv-

ery once ordered on ParentPay. Any questions, please ask or see ParentPay for details. Many thanks. 

https://www.podstelford.org/


Fun at Forest School 6S 

6S enjoyed their first sunny Forest School of the year. We made art work with the beautiful leaves fallen from the trees         
followed by making green man clay sculptures with resources from the forest          
school area. 

On Wednesday, Year 6 had 

some visitors in school: Loud-

mouth. We watched a perfor-

mance called 

‘Helping Hands’ to help keep 

us safe. We learnt about how 

to stay safe in difficult and 

challenging 

situations. Using the rule ‘HANDS’, we know how to always stay safe. Our visitors were really 

engaging and gave us lots of ideas how to stay safe and who to go to if we feel unsafe. 

After the performance, we went back to our classrooms to complete a 

workshop. We were able to ask questions and share what we had learnt. 

Through acting, different scenarios were shown and we were able to give 

advice and question decisions that were made. We created a ‘hands, 

personal network’ to help us remember who we can trust to talk to, to 

keep us safe. When they left, they handed out little cards to remind us of 

what they had taught us. Year 6  



Attendance Update  

A fantastic start to the new 

term with all of our classes 

above or in line with na-

tional attendance.  Please 

do not hesitate to contact 

us if you require support 

with attendee. Well done. 

Active Families! 
Here is an idea for a quick, active and fun activity you could carry out 

with your family this weekend! We hope you enjoy! 

 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Emulate a famous piece of art work  
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 

 

Create a piece of art of Nala! 
 
You can use any medium you would like (paint, pencil, col-
our, collage, digital, 3D etc) The artwork can be as big as 
you like. 
 
The plan is for an exhibition to take place of all the artworks 
that are submitted to celebrate your hard work. 
  
There will be an opportunity for the Arts Council and the Link 
Governor to vote for the winners. 
 
The winning artworks and runners up will be displayed in the 
school. 
All artworks must be given to Miss Byrne. 
 
Include on the back of your artwork your name and year 
group. 
 
BE AS CREATIVE AS YOU CAN!! 
The closing date for entries is Friday 24th October 

3H 97.04% 

3LB 96.80% 

4D 93.89% 

4M 95.16% 

5B 96.77% 

5G 98.39% 

6KS 94.83% 

6S 94.00% 



 

 

 

 

 

We are very excited to let you know about our new handwriting scheme called Kinetic Letters! Kinetic Letters is a programme which 
teaches children how to form letters quickly, correctly and with confidence. We build on the handwriting strategies that the children 
have learnt at infant school through the Kinetic Letters approach. The letters are split up into families which help the pupils to cor-
rectly form each of the 26 letters of the alphabet, with the aim of creating ‘automaticity’ which will result in the children being able 
to write automatically and only having to think about ‘what’ they’re writing, not ‘how’ they’re writing it! Please see some infor-
mation about the letter families below: 

 

Year 7 Reunion! We absolutely loved seeing last year’s year 6 during our reunion on Thursday evening! It was lovely to see them 
looking so smart and grown up and hear how they are getting on and to see some lovely parents too! Thank you parents for sup-
porting this event and well done year 7s, we’re really proud of you! 



E Safety Sup-


